Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Michael Burton <mburton@diversifiedfsi.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 10:59 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly

Cc: Laura Flores

Subject: Skelly 247 spill

Attachments: LINN SKELLY UNIT #247 xlsm; IMG_0216.JPG; IMG_0226.JPG; YUNO0O78.jpg
Mike/Shelly,

Before we write the work plan on this release | would like to know if you have a problem with us deferring the soil
removal until the last well accessed by this road to be abandoned.

We sampled the spill at the header (release point) and several other locations in the road. The spill ran into the road and
settled into a low area in the road before it was located. We scraped the road from 6” to 1’ BGS then backfilled with
clean caliche. Logistically digging up the road will put a hindrance on production. Thoughts?

Mike Burton

DFSI

Environmental Operations Director

Customer Relations

575-390-5454 cell
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